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Byron Bay SLSC is committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of our members and the community.
The current COVID-19 pandemic requires that we take appropriate action.
The decision has been made to shut down activities and access to Byron Bay SLSC other than for patrol or Emergency responses.
We encourage members who have equipment stored at the club to take it home.
Please remove your equipment by Saturday 28/03/20. Remember social distancing (2 metres) when collecting gear.
Thank you for your understanding and support.
We look forward to getting things up and running again as soon as all is safe.
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